Wendell Graves
Chief Administrative Officer / Clerk



P.O. Box 520, City Hall St. Thomas, ON N5P 3V7 Telephone: (519) 631-1680 Ext. 4122 Fax: (519) 633-9019

September 18, 2015

Ed Hall 21 Lakeview Circle St. Thomas, ON N5P 4B3

Re: Ontario Power Generation - Nuclear Waste Repository

Dear Mr. Hall,

Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the City of St. Thomas passed the following resolution on September 14, 2015:

"THAT: The Council of the City of St. Thomas endorse the resolution opposing the construction of a nuclear waste repository in the Great Lakes Basin; and further,

THAT: A copy of this resolution be sent to Ontario Premier Kathleen Wynne, Canada's Prime Minister Stephen Harper and Canada's Federal Minister of the Environment Leona Aglukkaq."

Should you have any questions, please contact myself at the above information.

Sincerely,

Jon Hindley

Corporate Administrative and Accessibility Clerk

c/c Kathleen Wynne, Premier, Legislative Building, Queen's Park, Toronto, ON, M7A 1A1
Prime Minister Stephen Harper, Office of the Prime Minister, 80 Wellington Street,
Ottawa, ON, K1A 0A2

Leona Aglykkaq, Federal Minister of the Environment, House of Commons, Ottawa, ON, K1A 0A6

Jeff Yurek, MPP Elgin-Middlesex-London, 750 Talbot Street, Suite 201, St. Thomas, ON, N5P 1E2

Joe Preston, MP Elgin-Middlesex-London, 2-24 First Avenue, St. Thomas, ON, N5R 4M5